
Eid Picnic Party in Red Room  

On Wednesday 2nd April, the children in Red Room are celebrating Eid al-Fitr. The children learned that many Muslims 
worldwide celebrate Eid with their friends and family and have a big party because they have done the 30 days of fast. 

During drop-off time, the children danced with other children and parents from the yellow, green and blue rooms, listen-
ing to Eid music. The children had a party in Red Room where we played games, danced and had party food. The children 

enjoyed celebrating Eid in the Red Room. 

Children’s comments;  

“Eid Mubarak” - Jospeh  

“I got a new Paw Patrol Toy for 
Eid”- Ali H 

“I got present”- Mahmoud  

“Happy Eid”- Idris  

“Eid is like Christmas”- Clayton  






